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Dear Customers,  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our customers for their 

business over the last 12 months and we look forward to supporting you with 

your bus door parts and service requirements again in 2023. 

Please note we close from 12:30pm Friday 23rd December 2022 

and reopen 8:30am Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

# Our last courier shipment will be Thursday 22rd December , please continue 

to email orders to sales@transportdoorsolutions.co.uk and these will be dealt 

with urgently upon our return.  

From all of us at TDS  

we wish you & your families a Merry Christmas and  

a prosperous New Year 

 

Paul, Alan, Tracy, Liz, Andy, Brandon, Dawn, 

Chris+Val 
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